
 

For Immediate Release: 

URNER BARRY INTRODUCES NEW POULTRY MARKET REPORTER 

Dylan Hughes Joins UB Poultry Division, Reporting on Chicken and Turkey Markets 

July 16, 2018, Toms River, NJ –  

Urner Barry is pleased to announce that Dylan Hughes has joined the company’s Poultry division and will 

be reporting on the chicken, turkey and related poultry markets.  

Hughes will work diligently to uphold Urner Barry’s mission to provide timely, accurate, unbiased market 

information to our customers. His passion for analytics will help him to effectively communicate the 

complexities that surround current market situations to the benefit of our subscribers.    

Senior Vice President Russell Whitman says, “Dylan is a tremendous asset and we are thrilled to 

welcome him into the fold.”  

Hughes graduated from Stockton University in New Jersey with a B.A. in Business Studies and is pursuing 

a master’s from Colorado State University.  

Hughes added, “I am honored to be a part of this organization with its rich history and long tradition of 

reporting market conditions to the food and agriculture industry. They are the best in the business and I 

look forward to contributing to the future success of Urner Barry.”  

 

### 

About Urner Barry  

Urner Barry is a business publisher specializing in the reporting of market quotations and news to clients 

in the poultry, egg, meat, seafood, and related segments of the food industry. Urner Barry offers market 

reports via fax, e‐mail and internet, as well as books and other media intended to make you a more 

informed buyer or seller of food products. 
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